
Schedule D:  Engagement summary for Agriculture Plan Policy 

Implementation Package 1 

 

 

Date Contact Notes 

Dec. 19, 
2017 

Glen Lucas / BCFGA Meeting to discuss draft policies. 

Dec. 20, 
2017 

Glen Lucas / BCFGA Provided email comments to draft policies. 

Jan. 22, 
2018 

Glen Lucas / BCFGA Emailed Glen providing links and background 
information to the AAC report.  Also, provided 
details on how his comments had been 
incorporated into the recommendations. 

Feb. 28 Glen Lucas / BCFGA Responded to request for meeting to discuss 
implementation of Agriculture Plan.  Advised that 
online engagement will be open until March 31 and 
provided possible meeting dates. 

March 1 File Referral of Package 1  
(note Package 2 sent 
concurrently) 

Sent package of proposed amendments with 
request for input by Friday, April 6.  File referred to: 

 Ministry of Agriculture 

 Agriculture Land Commission 

 Central Okanagan Food Policy Council 

 BC Fruit Growers Association 

 Interior Health 

 Ministry of Transportation 

 UDI 

 RDCO 

 Lake Country 

 SEKID 

 BMID 

 GEID 

 SOMID 

April 3, 2018 UDI – Okanagan Chapter Letter outlining comments on referral Package 1 
and Package 2. 

April 6, 2018 Regional District of Central 
Okanagan and Central 
Okanagan Economic 
Development Commission 

Email outlining comments on referral Package 1 
and Package 2. 

April 6, 2018 Central Okanagan Food 
Policy Council 

Letter outlining comments on referral Package 1 
and Package 2. 

April 6, 2018 Ministry of Agriculture Letter outlining comments on referral Package 1 
and Package 2. 

April 6, 2018 Interior Health Letter outlining comments on referral Package 1 
and Package 2. 



Date Contact Notes 

April 18, 
2018 

Glen Lucas, BCFGA Reminder to provide input on the entire referral 
package and provided update on direction for 
proposed house size policy. 

April 23, 
2018 

Glen Lucas, BCFGA Follow up phone call on input on referral package 
and advise that staff would not proceed with house 
size amendments at this time, pending outcome of 
the ALR Revite process. 

April 23, 
2018 

Glen Lucas, BCFGA Email response stating will have input by the end of 
the week. 

April 30, 
2018 

Glen Lucas, BCFGA Follow up phone call regarding last chance for 
BCFGA comments on entire referral package. 

 


